From: Pepin, Benoit (RTA) <benoit.pepin@riotinto.com>

Sent: Monday, January 15, 2018 4:47 PM

To: NL Public Utilities Board;

Subject: NLH 2017 GRA - CA Application to Delay Proceedings / Motion Day
Ms Blundon :

IOC will not file comments with regards to the CA’s application to delay proceedings in the pending 2017 NLH General
Rate Application. The debate focuses on issues that mainly impact Island customers. All we ask is for the Board to
consult with regards to the schedule once it has disposed of the application.

With regards to the motion day scheduled for this Friday, unless a participant feels there is a pressing need to hold one,
we consent to the request for postponement to allow participants to gain a better view of the process that lies ahead of
us.

Regards,

Benoit Pepin
Directeur Energie, Amérique du Nord / Director Energy, North America
Aluminium
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